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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 8:10 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 773 cook ave e

Please delete. Time frame was mixed up. Thanks  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 8:08:30 AM 
To: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 773 cook ave e  
  
Only if you want me to delete it.  Let me know.   
  

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 4:54 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 773 cook ave e 
  
Hi, the owner called me wondering about the bill he got for an assessment of $458? He had called me and I told him I 
would delete the assessment a few months ago. Can we delete? Willey had orders out at the Same time I did. He 
cleaned up everything from Willeys order, then someone dumped a sofa and I wrote him up and work ordered. Let me 
know is we can delete? Thanks  
  

  
  

 

Paula Seeley 
Case Manager 
Pronouns: She/ Her/ Hers 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-1916 
Fax: 651-266-1919 
Email paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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